
STATES of ALDERNEY 

BUILDING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE
POLICY NOTICE

OPEN PLANNING MEETINGS: DEFERRALS & WITHDRAWALS

DEFERRALS: 
Only the Committee can defer an application, this can happen when further information is 
required from the Applicant before the Committee can make an assured decision.

WITHDRAWALS:
The Applicant can withdraw an application at any time, if it is before the application has been 
processed then the fee can be refunded. However, once the application process has begun no fee 
will be returned. 
If the application has been deferred by the Committee, the applicant may decide to withdraw the 
application (for a number of reasons). Should the applicant wish to resubmit the application after 
a period of time, it will be added to the next open planning meeting agenda without incurring a 
further fee.
If the Applicant withdraws the application for a second time, no matter whether or not the 
application remains the same or is altered, the application will incur a fee and will be issued a 
new planning application number. 
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